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Ms Marita Giles
Senior Environment and Development Advisor
Rye Park Renewable Energy Pty Ltd
GPO Box 16080
Collins Street West
Melbourne VIC 8007

10/06/2020

Dear Ms Giles

 Rye Park Wind Farm – Modification 1 – Tip Height Increase (SSD 6693 MOD 1)
 Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the Modification Report for the Rye Park Wind Farm MOD 1 application ended on 3
June 2020. 

The Department received 130 submissions on the project, including advice from 17 government
agencies, seven submissions from special interest groups and 106 from the general public. The
submissions received by the Department during the exhibition can be viewed on the Department’s
website at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/26241. 

You are requested to submit a report detailing your responses to the full range of matters and
recommendations raised in all submissions by Friday 17 July 2020. 

Once you have had a chance to review the submissions, the Department would like to meet with
you to discuss the issues raised in the submissions and your proposed response.

If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact Tatsiana Bandaruk on 02 8275 1349 or at
tatsiana.bandaruk@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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